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Date: 26 Oct 2022 
 
SUBJECT: FCC Application for (FCC ID: PN2-PRO1) 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
As per KDB 784748 D01, Section 3, we, the undersigned, hereby request permission 
to exclude the FCC 15.19 compliance statement from our device. 
  
The device is extremely small (2.58 x 1.48 x 1.73 in) and does not utilize electronic 
labeling. 
 
The FCC 15.19 compliance statement is placed in the user manual.  
 
 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
 
Tara M. Creaven-Capasso  
VP Quality, Regulatory and Clinical Affairs 
Adherium (NZ) Ltd.  
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